ReachGlobal Crisis Response COVID-19 Guidelines — Covington

Thank you for your heart to serve. As you prepare to arrive in Covington, we want to keep you abreast of the
Covid-19 policy for the site. As we are required to do, we are abiding by local, state, and federal ordinances.

With all that in mind, please read over the current Ida Response Site Covid-19 guidelines and share them with
your teammates.

The guidelines were established due to our frequent and close interaction with homeowners and with the
members of our partner, Trinity Church. In addition, our staff shares the living space with the teams coming to
serve.

Pre-arrival:

e You must get Covid-19 Rapid Test 72 hours prior to your arrival. We understand that this can

be uncomfortable, but we appreciate your understanding and willingness to help keep our staff
and community healthy.

Exceptions to the requirement to be tested:
o You have had Covid within 90 days of your mission trip and proceeded to test negative
and are symptom free.
o You have received the vaccine for Covid-19.
e If you experience symptoms while you are here, we will ask you to take a self-administered
Covid-19 rapid test. If the test comes back positive, you will be quarantined, if possible, or the
team will be asked to go home.

Post-arrival:

e Follow the cleaning procedures as posted. We ask all volunteers to do “chores” to keep the
areas where we stay and work clean. The set of daily chores are posted around the church and
will be pointed out to you during orientation.

e Be willing to abide by state rules to wear facemask in public and indoor spaces. Bring your own
mask or face covering. We have a limited supply and should be able to provide a mask for
anyone who forgets to bring one.

Covid-19 Symptoms and/or Exposure

e Within a week after your team does go home, if anyone finds out that they contracted Covid-19, we
ask that you contact us as staff will be required to quarantine.

We understand if you are not comfortable with the Covid-19 guidelines. If you need, you can withdraw from
the mission trip. Please let your team leader know as soon as possible if you no longer plan to attend.

If you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact our office, 985.888.1060.



